
This Saturday, De-

cember 12th, we 

have our second 

annual Toys for 

Tots Event.

With our contin-

ued use of this great flying field we 

need to make a showing of support for 

those less fortunate than ourselves in 

our community.  What better way than 

to collect toys for the children that 

wouldn’t have presents if it weren’t for 

our support.  I would like to see every 

member of OCMA help support this 

event.

 

We will have open flying and will be 

collecting toys at the field to support 

those less fortunate than ourselves.  

Please come support this event and 

enjoy the camaraderie and entertain-

ing flying.  We will have the barbecue 

out and grill lunch for all in atten-

dance.

 

Can’t make it? You can drop your toy 

off at the field, Randy McElhattan or 

Ed Woodson will be glad to record and 

accept your gift. You can always put it 

in the field box too if there is no one 

there. -Greg Stone
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“Scale Squadron to the scale events 
including Top Gun. ”

Welcome to our last official newsletter for 2015. You all are so lucky as I will be the 

Commander for 2016.  Hopefully I can count on your support for our club and 

our events as you did last year.

In review, we had a great year. The Scale Squadron is financially sound, a legal 501C 

Non-Profit Corporation, a growing membership with a strong website and apparel 

identification.

We fielded several competitors from the Scale Squadron to the scale events including 

Top Gun.  That in itself is a huge financial commitment on the part of our members, 
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Frank and Shaun at the Victor Valley / Squadron First Chance          

USSMA 2016 Qualifier.  Sean is in the middle of a flat .
Photo Credit:  Tim Johnson



The Scale Squadron

 of Southern California
AMA Charter 1520

MEMBERSHIP  APPLICATION

Membership in the Scale Squadron is open to all  AMA members who are interested in safe, formal, and informal
flying, including the research, building and flying of Scale R/C Miniature Aircraft.  Membership Annual Dues are
$30.00 covering January 1 through December 31.  Membership begins after verification of your current
Academy of Model Aeronautics (AMA) Membership Card and receipt of Scale Squadron membership dues.
Membership in the Scale Squadron includes a monthly newsletter and Squadron name tag.  Meetings are the
second Monday of each month at 7:00pm.

NEW              RENEWAL                Recomended by_____________________________ DATE ___________

Name _________________________________________________  Spouse __________________________

Address __________________________________________  City __________________________________

State ______   Zip Code ____________--_______ Email ________________________Birthday ___________

Home Phone ___________________ Work ______________Ext ______    Mobile _____________________

AMA#____________  NASA __________  USSMA __________  FCC/Ham ____________ EAA __________

MODELING INFORMATION

Years in R/C ________  Modeling Level:   New          Intermediate            Expert        Need Help

Interest Area:      WW1          WWII          Golden Age         Civilian         Vintage          Jets

Private or Commercial Pilots License & Type Rating _____________________________________________

Are you interested in Scale Competition?  Yes          No          Would Require Assistance

How did you hear about the Scale Squadron? __________________________________________________

GENERAL INFORMATION

Meeting Preferences.  Check all areas that you would like to see at the monthly meetings

How To          Videos           Guest Speakers            Scale Techniques          Scale Contest Prep

Your  Ideas ______________________________________________________________________________

Would you be willing to assist at Scale Squadron Events?  Yes         No           Maybe with Help

Registration            Gate             Flight Line                Judging                Scoring                Cooking          Radio Impound

Comments _______________________________________________________________________________________________

NOTICE: This information is only for the Scale Squadron Data Base and will not be shared or sold to any outside agencies.
Your information may be used in a Scale Squadron Membership Guide available only to paid members.



but they did it and we looked good too.

Our inaugural Warbirds & Classics event 
was a resounding success and from the 
scale talk and Facebook, the event this 
year will be even larger.
This is astounding since we were bounced 
from the Prado field where we successfully 
held the event for years.  Yes, I know that 
is a blunt statement, but just like Donald 
Trump, I say what is on my mind, so no 
guessing games there. Our club rallied 
and pulled off a great event with a new 
name and new location.  And what a great 
location with beautiful scale aircraft, RV 
Camping and a excellent BBQ banquet 
overlooking the 
lake.

Next year looks 
more promising 
with the AMA 
Expo headed up 
by board member 
Gordon Truax 
and the RCX Expo 
will be led by 
board member 
Scott Whyte. 
These are two 
great events just 
around the corner 
that will present 
the opportunity 
for the Scale 
Squadron to 
promote the 
Battle of the 
Builders at the RCX Expo and our Warbirds 
& Classics event in June.

Hopefully, most of you will read this 
newsletter just before our popular 
Christmas Party Monday December 14. 
If you have not RSVP’d to Ed Woodson, 
please do so immediately as we are cutting 
off the attendance as the room will be full, 
but more importantly the count for our 
great food order.

The party is in place of our normal meeting 
and is all free to our members and their 
guest.  We will pull the winners for the 
Show and Tell for 2015, as well as door 
prizes for both members and significant 
others.  Yes, that means a separate door 
prize for the ladies. For the girls, no 
meeting, no reports, no show and tell, just 
fun, good food, gifts, and libation…..

Welcome your new board for 2015:
Commander  Sam Wright
Vice President  Mike Greenshields
Treasurer  Tim Cardin
Secretary  Ed Woodson
Newsletter Editor Tim Johnson
Board member  Gordon Truax
Board Member  Scott Whyte
Board Member  Larry Wolfe

I think we have a dynamic team to lead 
us into 2016 with more emphasis on scale 
modeling plus the enthusiastic support 
and growth of radio controlled miniature 
aircraft.

I am very excited to share this year with all 
of you again.

For those that I will not have a chance to 
see before the holidays, in the spirit of 
America, and not so politically correct, 
I wish you all a wonderful and blessed 
Christmas and New Year.

Sam
COMMANDER - Sam Wright

EXECUTIVE OFFICER  - Mike Greenshields

TREASURER - Tim Cardin

SECRETARY - Ed Woodson

SAFETY OFFICER - Larry Wolfe

BOARD MEMBERS - Scott White

 - GORDON TRUAX

WEBSITE 

WEBMASTER - Paul Lee

OCMA REPRESENTATIVES

PRIMARY DELEGATE - Ed Woodson

BACK UP DELEGATE  - 

NEWSLETTER 

EDITOR - Tim Johnson

SCALE SQUADRON OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA

MAILING ADDRESS

P.O. Box 8074

Fountain Valley, California 92728

EMAIL:  Commander@ScaleSquadron.com

SQUADRON INFORMATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

“renew your squadron 
membership”Dec 12 OCMA Toys for Tots 

               www.flyocma.com

Dec 14 Squadron Christmas Party

2016
Jan 8-10 AMA Expo

Jan 15-17 Winter Warbirds, Phoenix 

,AZ, Sun Valley R/C Flyers field

March 12-13 RCX-Expo, Battle Of 

The Builders

June 3-5 Squadron Warbirds and 
Classics at OCMA

Stay Connected with the Squadron
-Sign Up for Website Announce-
ments: Scale Squadron Home Page

-Follow Us on Facebook: https://
www.facebook.com/ScaleSquad-
ronofSouthernCalifornia

-Make Sure Ed Woodson has your 
correct email and address so you 
don’t miss special Scale Squadron 
emails and announcements!

Event Calendar

Sam Wright latest project, now becoming a reality.





Frank and Shaun showing off their 
brass from the USSMA Qualifier 2016

Sam Wright’s new VQ models Daunt-
less, with dive breaks.

Larry showing us a set of plans for his 
2016 project, a Curtis Wright NW-2

Don Aitken showing off his completed Pup.  Goes 
to show Don isn’t always behind the camera

Scott Whyte and his Beaver in bones.  
This is a lazer cut kit from Canada.

Squadron Meeting Photos

Anand with his Do-217 Dornier.  This is a 
very unique build.





The last few months I’ve changed up our newsletter format a bit.  

I’ve removed “plane of the month” and included “tips from the 

shop”.  Tips From The Shop will have tips on everything scale radio 

control.  That means everything from gluing part of a forest-in-a-

box to programing your transmitter and everything in-between.  

These tips will not be only from within our club or from me, but 

these tips will be from scale modelers from all over the world.  I 

can’t stress enough though, THIS IS YOUR NEWSLETTER!  All of us in 

the Squadron have hot tips to share.  So I expect you to be sending 

me your great building tips to timothy at johnson dot us dot com.  

The more that we archive your wonderful building techniques the 

more our newsletters become valuable to our club and other scale modelers around the world.  Please do 

your part in helping archive your great tips for the next generation of Squadron members.

Don’t forget I’m always looking for content for our wonderful newsletter.  I look forward to a wonderful 2016 

full of events and building!  I hope to see you at one of these events or at the field!

-Tim Johnson

NEW FORMAT

EDITOR’S NOTE

Check This Out!
 

MONDAY
DEC 14, 2015

7:00 PM
THIS IS THE SQUADRON CHRISTMAS PARTY!  

LEAVE YOUR PROJECTS AT HOME.  BRING 

YOUR WIFE OR GIRLFRIELD AND ENJOY DIN-

NER WITH YOUR FELLOW MEMBERS!  BE SURE 

TO RSVP WITH ED WOODSON.


